
Update July 2020 – Online lessons! 

I am doing very well as well as my family. I hope you are too. 
The virus is spreading fast here with increasing mortalities. We are hoping for the best. 
  
We are having online studies. It was started on the 20th of May. We have lectures through Google 
meet mostly 4 days in a week but sometimes 5 days in a week(except weekends). Online practical 
sessions are not feasible. Videos and manuals of practical sessions have being given to us to practice 
at home. We even had an online exam on the 3rd of July.  
Exams have being scheduled on the 7th,14th and 21st of August. 
 
This form of studies is new to me. My challenge was internet connection. Sometimes, the internet 
connection is bad but I have found a way around it. In all, I have adapted to the system and I am 
enjoying it. I even study with some of my mates online.  
  
The academic year will end on the 24th of August. We are hoping the pandemic decline so we can 
get back to school. 
 
I hope you stay safe. 
 
Best Regards,  
Angelina Mintah 
 


